Robert M. Brown
406 Avenue Balboa
El Granada, CA 94018

October 10, 1994

Dear Joe:

It is with regret that I have submited my resignation from the MidCoast
Community Council, effective immediately. I have accepted the position of
Community Development Director for the City of Milpitas, which will necessitate
relocating my household from the coastside. I will, however, continue my
involvement in the campaigns for Measures E and F until the election.

I have enjoyed my three years on the Council, and am very encouraged by the
improving relationship between the Council and members of the Board and
County staff. I have appreciated the comraderie we've shared in attempting to
organize and obtain recognition for the Council, and our challenges to achieve
concensus with our diverse constituents on issues of importance to the coastside. I
believe we have accomplished a great deal in three years through our substantial
individual commitments to our communities.

Best wishes in your continuing efforts to maintain the beauty of the coastside and
in addressing the inevitable conflicts that change will bring.

I plan to remain on the coast for the next few months. Please don't hesitate to
call. Vote yes on Measures E and F!

Sincerely,

v _/L)j
Bob Brown



